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To whom it may concern
 
I would like to add my voice to the objections to the sand mining at Williamtown.
These people have been punished enough by the contamination of their properties by
 RAAF.
It would be fair to wait until the Federal Government to at least give these people an
 opportunity escape out of this disaster before devaluing their property even further.
James & Glenis McInerney

KARUAH 2324.




